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December 3, 2020

This message is to alert PPP Borrowers of SBA’s data release and possible unauthorized
solicitations.

On November 13 we issued an alert to our PPP borrowers regarding SBA’s impending release of PPP
borrower data, in compliance with a recent

Late on December 1, the SBA released public data about PPP borrowers—specifically, borrower names,
addresses, loan amounts and their lending institutions.

NSB has not publicly disclosed any borrower data and played no role in the court decision. NSB will not
respond to any media inquiries relative to individual borrowers of any kind. Our commitment to protect
your privacy is paramount.

There are reports of third party vendors using information from the SBA data release to market
themselves to PPP borrowers. These communications could reference NSB and might even falsely imply
NSB has a relationship with the vendor.

Borrowers should exercise caution when receiving such unsolicited communications, as they may be tied
to fraudulent activity.

NSB will not utilize a third party to communicate with you regarding your PPP loan and the forgiveness
process. If you have any doubt, please contact us directly.

We appreciate you choosing NSB for your banking needs.
Sincerely,

The NSB Commercial Banking Team
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